
PE Sessions Next Week 
 
On Monday  21st March the Year 4 PE session will see all children practicing their sprinting 
events on School House Field in their PE lesson. 
 
On Tuesday March 22nd next week all of the Year 7 children will have a session of sprinting 
on School House Field in PE as they have just finished their PE options. 
 
On Wednesday 23rd March in PE, all Year 5 pupils will have a session on the various jumping 
activities in athletics, plus ball throwing.   
 
On Thursday March 24th all Year 8 pupils will run the cross country as separate boys’ and 
girls’ races at Latham Road fields. Parents are welcome to come and watch between 09:30 
and 10:45. 
 
On Friday March 25th all Year 6 pupils will have a session on throwing events in athletics 
such as javelin, discus and shot put.  
 
On Friday March 25th  all Year 3 pupils will have a session on the hurdles and long and high 
jump in their PE session.  
 
 
Mr North 
Head of PE 


